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URGENT NOTICE 

Please read the message below regarding Return to Work modifications for substitute teachers: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

Additional information is available on our website: 

https://open.omb.delaware.gov/2022-Gov-State-of-Emergency.shtml 

 

 
 
 

Questions, feedback, or comments?  Please Email pensionoffice@delaware.gov.  
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